East Bridgford, St. Peter's C of E Academy – Homework

Teachers: Mrs Archer Dytch	Subject:	Date: 20.12.24	

Dear parents and children,

I would like to thank you all for the wonderful Christmas presents I have received - it really is very kind of you. I wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a joyful New Year.

I would also like to take this opportunity to say how proud I am of how hard Maple class have worked this term. We have made tremendous progress in all areas of the curriculum and outstanding progress has been made with our times tables - well done everyone! Maple class really has a brilliant attitude to learning and I am thoroughly enjoying teaching them.

Next term we will be starting new topics. Our main topic will be about volcanoes, earthquakes and tsunamis. One piece of homework, later in the term, will be to make a volcano that can, if desired, be activated.

We shall also be learning about forces and magnets in science, ammonites, people and places in art, making it move in D&T in incarnation in RE.

PE will continue Monday and Friday, but will move outside on Friday, so a warm outdoor kit will be required.

I look forward to seeing you all in 2025, once again thankyou and Merry Christmas.

Kind regards

Mrs. Archer Dytch,